Nicole Gaudette

From: Evan Maxim

Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2018 4:18 PM

To: Julie Garwood

Cc: Alison VanGorp; Nicole Gaudette

Subject: RE: Proposed Amendment

Dear Julie Garwood,

Thank you for the email. I have copied Nicole Gaudette, the Senior Planner who is managing this project, to ensure that you are copied on future communications regarding this project.

Regards,

Evan Maxim

Interim Director of Development Services City of Mercer Island Development Services 9611 SE 36th Street, Mercer Island, WA 98040

p: 206.275.7732 f: 206.275.7726

From: Julie Garwood <juliegarwood@qwestoffice.net>

Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2018 3:36 PM

To: Evan Maxim <evan.maxim@mercergov.org>

Subject: Proposed Amendment

Evan,

I am a resident of Mercerwood and am writing to ask that my name and email address is added to your communication list for any notifications concerning meetings, notices or developments regarding the Proposed Amendment to City Zoning. Our family lives at 9772 SE 41st Street, Mercer Island. I spoke at the recent Planning Commission meeting and am opposed to the proposed changes that are being considered. I understand from an email to neighbors from Sabina Chang, that only those residents who are included on your contact list will receive such notifications. Please ensure that my name is added to your list, effective immediately.

Best regards,

Julie Garwood Cell: (206) 396-8701

Email: juliegarwood@qwestoffice.net